Dear Parents,                                                                       May 18, 2018
We are so proud of our K5 Kindergartners!  What a beautiful mass they helped to lead in church this week. They are really growing up and beginning to look like First Graders. Well done K5 children!  
It’s hard to believe that your children will only be kindergartners for 2 more weeks of school! They have all grown and changed in so many ways!  
Speaking of changing and growing, all 3 K5 classrooms have been very excited to watch their painted lady caterpillars grow.  They ate crushed leaves for over two weeks and grew bigger and bigger!  We have moved them into our Butterfly House and will now wait patiently for the magic to happen inside!
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have enjoyed sharing our Science Fair Bottles with each other and have learned so much about science from each bottle.  It was fun playing with the bottles at the Science table!
Next week, we will begin a small unit on zoo animals.  We continue to learn about measurement in math as well as telling time.
Reminders:
Monday May 28- No School - Memorial Day
Thursday May 31 – Field Day
Friday June 1 – Last day of school! ~ All School Mass 10:15 ~  Dismissal at 11:30
Sincerely,
Carol & Mary

